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I’m highly opposed to a fur trade ban. As an avid fly tyer I rely on the industry in that I 

source my material from the fur trade. Without the ability to use natural products you 

run the risk of added pollution in their rivers by way of plastic and other fishing lures. 

This is an awful proposal  


